


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the July 2nd, 2017 BOD Meeting
Officers present:  Bob Styerwalt, John Waller, Earl Kaplan, Alan Raul and Ralph Sutter
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:24 pm.  
The BOD approved the minutes from the May7th 2017 Board Meeting.
Secretary Ralph Sutter confirmed that Vice President, John Waller, would be the Second Session presenter for the August 6th, 2017 meeting.  John will speak on Kodi, an open source media hub that runs on numerous operating systems.
Treasurer Bob Styerwalt reviewed the dues status of those members whose membership is up for renewal.
President Earl Kaplan suggested that the BOD maintain the current annual dues at $25, while encouraging those members who are so-inclined to contribute more than this amount.  This policy will be announced to the General Membership during today’s First Session.
The meeting was adjourned at 12:43 pm.
Ralph Sutter
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